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From: Mark Bettencourt <markb@nvcadp.org> = g = 5“!
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 11:51 AM F g_.;, L’\;
To: Supreme Court Clerk

Subject: Eviction Mediation Public Comment SEP 16 2020

To whom it may concern,

I would like to provide public comment in regards to the hearing on eviction moratoriums in support of Exhibit
A. Eviction Mediation is essential during this difficult time that has hit tenants and landlords particularly hard.
Eviction mediation benefits everyone. Tenants who are able to remain in their homes and rebuild their lives
post-pandemic benefit and landlords who are able to maintain tenants and receive backpay will face less of a
backlash in a suffering economy. This program is ultimately a win-win for everyone involved. Please support
Exhibit A and eviction mediations.
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